Board meeting July 19, 2011
Several members of the board were not in attendance due to issues with the flooding in Minot.  Meeting was called to order at 7:15 pm.
The State Fairgrounds has hired a project manager for the dirt/clay removal.
Bills were presented for payment.  Motion passed.
Next meeting will be July 26, 2011.  Meeting adjourned at 9pm.
